
LOCAL GOVERNMENT SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
 

AWARD OF PROCUREMENT CONTRACT 
 

Notice under Section 40(7) of the Public Procurement Act 
 

 
This is to notify that, following the bidding exercise carried out by the Local Government Service 
Commission for the procurement of “Implementation of a Document Management System                             
(LGSC/OAB 01/2019-20)”, the contract has been awarded to Harel Mallac Technologies Ltd of                         
18th, Edith Cavell Street, Port Louis for the sum of rupees four million two hundred and sixty-six thousand 
one hundred and ninety-six and seventy-seven cents (Rs 4,266,196.77) (VAT excl.) 
 

 
Date: 20 November 2020 
 
 
 
 
Secretary 
 
Local Government Service Commission 
 
 


